
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca 

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 
Organization 
Business Address 
City/Province/Postal Code 
Business Phone Number 
Business Email 
Website Address 
Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  

(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 
Landmark Choice � Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge 

Date of Event 
Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

Denzil Muncherji
Cerebral Palsy Association of BC 
330-409 granville street
Vancouver BC
604 928 9960 
programs@bccerebralpalsy.com
www.bccerebralpalsy.com
CPABC would like to request that the Fitzsimmons Bridge 
be lit up green for World Cerebral Palsy Day, October 6, 
2021.
Green is the official colour of cerebral palsy, and reflects 
the concept of “growth”. We would like to see as many 
places as possible around the province light up green to 
educate and bring awareness to what cerebral palsy is and 
we hope your city will take part!

Light Up Green for Cerebral Palsy
#BC4CP #WorldCPDay #LightUpGreen

Oct 6, 2021 
Green

Sept. 8, 2021


